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SCAGPO Family,

I have the distinct honor and pleasure to share with you the great
news that my colleague and good friend, Stacy Adams, CPPB has
been selected as one of three finalists for NIGP's Buyer of the Year
Award.

Stacy is a longtime member of SCAGPO, having served as Director-
at-Large and in other capacities. Currently, she is our Treasurer
and Bowling Committee Chairperson. Earlier this year, Stacy
planned and executed our wonderful Family Day event at the
Colonial Life Arena.

Stacy's rich experience in public procurement includes local government (Colleton County)
and Higher Education, (MUSC). Currently, she is a Procurement Manager II, Team Lead,
and Instructor for South Carolina Budget & Control Board's State Procurement Office. I am
also very proud to share that Stacy's presentation, The "Pro" Way was selected by NIGP for
this year's Forum in Kansas City, MO. Stacy is a hard worker, mentor, and dedicated
procurement professional. More than that, she is a great person and very deserving of this
honor.

Stacy Adams's nomination for this award is a direct result of her winning SCAGPO's Buyer
of the Year honor last year. In fact, this marks the second year in a row that a SCAGPO
awards winner was selected to be honored at the national level. We look forward to a third
honoree. The Awards & Scholarship Committee is currently seeking nominees for our 2015
Awards. Please find the applicable forms on SCAGPO's website and forward (completed)
submissions to Chairperson, Clarissa G. Clark, CPPO, CPPB at database@scagpo.org.

Stacy will be recognized for this great achievement at NIGP's Awards Gala on August 2,
2015 at the Kansas City Convention Center in conjunction with the 2015 Forum & Products
Exposition. In the meantime, you are more than welcome to send your congratulations to
her by e-mail to treasurer@scagpo.org or by mail to P.O. Box 8626; Columbia, SC 29202.

On behalf of my esteemed Board members, I wish a sincere congratulations and best wishes
to Stacy on this great achievement. We are excited and happy for her and look forward to
cheering her on in Kansas City.

Sincerely,
Stacy Gregg, CPPO, CPPB, SCAGPO President



